

## École internationale de droit nucléaire International School of Nuclear Law

Issy-les-Moulineaux, 24 January 2002

## School Newsletter (No. 2)

The second session of the International School of Nuclear Law (ISNL), a teaching programme organised by the OECD Nuclear Energy Agency (NEA) and the University of Montpellier I, will take place from 26 August to 7 September 2002 in Montpellier, France. This session will cover the main aspects of nuclear law: radiation protection, safety, third party liability, radioactive waste management, non-proliferation, trade of nuclear materials, etc. Lectures will be delivered in English by renowned specialists in nuclear law, particularly from academic circles, specialised international organisations, the nuclear industry and insurance sector, and other nuclear experts.

The teaching programme of the ISNL is aimed more particularly at law students pursuing their studies at doctoral or masters level, who wish to follow an introductory course on nuclear law and familiarise themselves with career opportunities open to them in this field, and also young professionals who are already active in this sector and who wish to develop their knowledge. Scholarships may be awarded to selected participants.

Participants who successfully complete the course shall receive a certificate testifying to their active participation in classes and their submission of a written dissertation on a given subject. Furthermore, the ISNL hopes to offer the most qualified participants an opportunity to carry out an internship in the nuclear sector.

Further information on the ISNL and application forms for its 2002 session, are available on the NEA website (<a href="http://home.nea.fr/html/law/isnl/index.html">http://home.nea.fr/html/law/isnl/index.html</a>), or by contacting Professor Pierre Bringuier, Director of the Centre for Continuing Education of the University of Montpellier 1 (<a href="mailto:bringuier@sc.univ-montp1.fr">bringuier@sc.univ-montp1.fr</a>) or Mr. Patrick Reyners, Head, NEA Legal Affairs (by e-mail: <a href="mailto:patrick.reyners@oecd.org">patrick.reyners@oecd.org</a> or phone: +33 1 45 24 10 31). Application files must be sent by 31 March 2002 at the latest.